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Seeing that my first testimony was conveniently censored, I’ll try again. This 

proposed bill strips parents of rights to protect their children from school 

superintendents who may completely ignore parents wishes, and a delay in their 

removal places children at risk for propaganda, anti-American indoctrination, or some 

other crimes that have become prevalent in all public schools. Please stop this bill 

immediately, and empower elected school boards that should be promoting the will of 

the parents whose responsibility is to guarantee their children are properly educated, 

not brainwashed. 


